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January 2022 Newsletter

gy New Year!

The snow on the mountains and trees is
absolutely breathtaking, but it sure
complicates life! It's time to remind
ourselves of all the great deeds the members
of the Ladies Aid have accomplished in 2021.

The December Holiday Party was attended by 39 members who were
greeted by wreaths on the doors, a Christmas tree surrounded with raffle
gifts and beautiful tables. A delicious lunch was served by the hostesses
(the Board) and Linda Younce played Christmas music on a variety of
Instruments while we sang.

The January Board meeting and Member Luncheon meeting are
cancelled due to COVID and weather concerns.

It’s that time again, for the 2022 ULA Membership dues in the
amount of $25. Thank you for all of you that get them sent in January!

A $25 check should be mailed to:
Utsalady Ladies Aid
P.O. Box 1435
Stanwood, WA. 98292




FROM THE PRESIDENT

In spite of problems with COVID, in 2021 we were able to accomplish a lot for our community. We

were able to give away $12,785.

A special thank you to Gay Campbell and all the members for their baked good contributions, for
putting together a wonderfully successful Bake Sale in December to close out 2021.

The Bake Sale on December 11
raised $1900! Bravo, Ladies! This
is a great way for us to make
money. Big thanks to Gay
Campbell for her hard work, and
to those that baked and helped.

Unfortunately, due to COVID
concerns, the next baking event in
February, Chocolate Warms the
Heart, has been cancelled.

Health Updates

Edythe Keene had foot surgery on December
23rd and is home recuperating and doing fine.

Ginny Seay was scheduled for a hip
replacement on December 30th and we send
her our best wishes for a quick recovery.

Mary Margaret Haugen

need to hope that the year 2022 will be another good year for ULA. | think
we proved that we can continue to be successful no matter the challenges.
We need to continue to be proud of the Utsalady Ladies Aid.

IDEERPEST SYMPATHY

Bonnie Brown's
husband, Mike,
passed away on

December 27,
2021.

tappy wnd Safe New Year, Ladies




